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Alameda County Statement on Tesla 

ALAMEDA COUNTY -- The Alameda County Health Care Services Agency and the Public Health Department 

have been communicating directly and working closely with the Tesla team on the ground in Fremont. This 

has been a collaborative, good faith effort to develop and implement a safety plan that allows for 

reopening while protecting the health and well-being of the thousands of employees who travel to and 

from work at Tesla’s factory. 

The team at Tesla has been responsive to our guidance and recommendations, and we look forward to 

coming to an agreement on an appropriate safety plan very soon. 

We greatly value and support the important role of small and large businesses to our local economy and 

our communities. We appreciate that our residents and businesses have made tremendous sacrifices and 

that together we have been able to save lives and protect community health in our region. We need to 

continue to work together so those sacrifices don’t go to waste and that we maintain our gains. It is our 

collective responsibility to move through the phases of reopening and loosening the restrictions of the 

Shelter-in-Place Order in the safest way possible, guided by data and science.  

We do not have any further comment and will not be taking any requests for interviews. 

 


